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SNL Scuttlebutt - April 2018

The Seattle Navy League thanks you for your interest in the Sea Services and our council's
activities. This month's news brings the reminder for our fourth social of the year, RSVP
reminder for US Coast Guard / Maritime Night 10 MAY, SNL council activity highlights,
announcements for tours, and information on our other upcoming events...

Our monthly social is this Thursday, April 26 at Paddy Coyne's on Alaskan Way
from  4:30 PM  - 7:00 PM - Please join if you can!
 

This month we welcome 
United States Marine Corps Recruiting Station Seattle (RSS)

 as our highlighted/hosted unit. 
Recruiting Station Seattle covers Washington, Northern Idaho and Montana, canvassing over
228,000 square miles. Recruiting Station Seattle has 15 Recruiting Substations, three Military
Entrance Processing Stations, and two Officer Selection Stations that fall under its cognizance.
Since its existence, RS Seattle has received 18 commendations from the Commandant of the
Marine Corps for superior achievements in recruiting!
 
We would like to recognize and thank the Navy League Seattle Council Board of
Directors as the sponsor for the first $100 of the beverage tab this month!  
 
Come meet members of our adopted units, sea service supporters, Navy Leaguers, members
of the business community, and retired service members!  This is an open event for meet,
greet, and conversation.  We also invite the highlighted units to say a few words about their
unit and mission.  Paddy Coyne's will offer a special menu with food and drink discounts, as
well as their entire menu and bar to place orders. Please join us as you can and come as you
are, and come and go as your schedule permits.  
 
Paddy Coyne's (PIER 70)
2801 Alaskan Way, Ste 103
Seattle, WA 98121 
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The Seattle Navy League was excited to attend the University of Washington's
Winter Commissioning on 5 April. Congratulations to two new United States Marine

Corps Officers, 2nd Lieutenant McClanahan and 2nd Lieutenant Rankin. Oorah!!
 


